
November December 2023 

Monthly Meeting – The next meeting is a combined meeting for November and 
December and will be on Wednesday December 6. E-board at 6:00, followed by a 
regular meeting at 7. This will be a SOCIAL.  Michelle Morrison will have a few 
door prize drawings. 
 
Veterans Day ceremony will be held by Don Bosco at St. Mary’s Center, Monday 
Nov.13. Coffee and donuts will start at 8:15. Veterans will march in at 8:50 and 
the program starts at 9:00. All veterans and their guests are welcome. 
 
DUES – If you haven’t sent in your dues yet, please do. We start collecting dues 
in July. Our year starts in July. Please remit $40 to American Legion PO Box 101 
Gilbertville Iowa 50634. If unsure if you have paid this year contact Ken Schuler 
319-215-8860. You may also pay online to the Iowa American Legion. Let Ken 
know if you have done this, so we can make sure you get your card. 
 
Thank You 

• Joan Schmit for her generous donation to the post. 

• Joan Kafer Kerns for her generous donation to the post. 

• Lori Schares for her generous donation in memory of Kevin. 

• Thank you to all of the members that regularly give of their time to our 
post. They take care of the regular upkeep and any emergency that comes 
up. Our post couldn’t keep going if it wasn’t for you. 
 
 
Post 714 offers our sympathy to the family of Charlie Steils. May he rest 

in peace. 
 
Coming Events 
Nov 7    Elections Nov 18  Private Shower 
Nov 7    Blood Drive at Don Bosco Nov 24  Alumni Dance 
Nov 8    Forestor Bingo Dec 6     Nov/Dec meeting social 
Nov 13  Veterans Program at St. Mary Center 
 
Commander: Eric Weber 319-610-5698 
Manager:  Renee Pecenka    319-215-9047 
Website: www.americanlegionpost714.com 
Email:    Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/GilbertvilleLegionPost 714/ 
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